
KING'S HARBOUR MASTER PORTSMOUTH

LNTM No 69/22

VESSEL RECOVERY FROM THE SEABED OPERATION 06 JULY 2022

1. NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN by the Queen’s Harbour Master Portsmouth that an operation to recover the remains
of a Motor Launch from the seabed will take place on Wednesday 6 July 2022.  
 
2. The vessel currently sits in position 50° 44.851N 001° 04.360W and will be recovered from this position by RS
Divers along with Baker Trayte Marine using the Multicat vessel ‘BULLDOG’. All mariners are to minimise their wash
when passing.  
 
3. The tug ‘FORCEFUL’ and Crane barge ‘ASNI’ will support the operation and the dive team and can be contacted
on either VHF ch 11 or 12 using the call sign “Baker Trayte”.    
 
4. All vessels involved will display the correct day shapes and lights, as required by the International Regulation for
preventing collisions at sea and will be monitoring VHF Channels 11 and 12.  
 
5. QHM Harbour Control can be contacted on VHF Ch 11 or by telephoning 023 9272 3694 for updates.  
 
6. Cancel this Local Notice to Mariners on 8 July 2022.

Monday 04 Jul 2022 

N J RANDALL 
Queen's Harbour Master 
 
Owners, Agents, Charterers, Marinas, Yacht Clubs and Recreational Sailing Organisations should ensure that the
contents of this Notice are made known to the masters or persons in charge of their vessels or craft.


